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From 

Executive Engineer 
Provisional Division 

B & R, Mansa 

To 
The Principal 
Akal Academy 
Phaphre Bhai Ke (Mansa) 

Subject: Regarding the issuance of Building safety certificate for the session 2021-22 

Reference: Your office letter on 729, dated 05-04-2021 

Your school building has been inspected by our engineer incharge. The 

ARY PUBL s per the report of the Sub-division engineer you have been issued the 
building looks safe and in good condition according to the documents. So, 
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Ludhiana 

avincer Kumar 

biuilding safety certificate up to 31-03-2022. 
E3. Dt..23-09-2024/ 

Executive Engineer 

Provisional Division 

B&R, Mansa. 

Nokhan Sm 

1 Know the Deponent/exetutant and 

he/she has signed in my presenceTeanslatuon Fronn 

Punjabi/ Hindi Jlrdir into English 

Nhtar Puhlie (Ldh.) 

27 NOV 2021 

Manager 
Akal Academy Phaphre Bhai Ke 

Readmistress 
Akal Acadomy Phaphre Bhai 
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